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PUBLIC SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Intertek Warns of Potential Safety-Related Issue with 
Hood Bearing a CAPA Quality Seal 

 
Published: December 20, 2021 
 
The following is a notification from Intertek that the Gordon hood identified below bearing the CAPA 
certification mark (CAPA Quality Seal) have been determined to pose a potential safety hazard. 
 

Product Description Hood 

 

Make Model Years Details 
AM Part 
Number 

OEM Part 
Number 

PartsLink 
Number 

Country 

Honda Pilot 
2016-
2021 

N/A HDPL15HD1 60100TG7A92ZZ HO1230180 US 

 

Manufacturer Gordon Auto Body Parts Co., Ltd. 

 

Number of Units 3,935 

Lot Numbers 
04/16A, 01/17A, 03/17A, 12/17A, 04/18A, 06/18A, 09/18A, 12/18A, 03/19A, 
06/19A, 07/19A, 10/19A, 12/19A, 02/20A, 07/20A, 12/20A, 01/21A, 03/21A, 
09/21A 

 

Potential Hazard Hood may open while vehicle is being driven.  

Additional 
Information 

This notification is based upon the following NHTSA Safety Recall: 
NHTSA Campaign Number: 21V932000 
Manufacturer: Honda (American Honda Motor Co.) 
Summary: Honda is recalling certain 2016-2019 Pilot vehicles. The hood latch 
striker may become damaged and separate from the hood, which can result in 
the hood opening while driving. 
 
Since CAPA certification of the parts identified above is based on 
demonstrated comparability to the Honda parts, this notification is being 
issued out of an abundance of caution. To date, no complaints have been 
reported. 

Sold By Distributors of aftermarket parts 

What To Do 
Installers of the part may contact the distributor who sold the part for 
advisement. Distributors holding parts may contact Gordon directly. 

 


